
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
ADVANCE NOTIFICATION 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
As part of an upcoming City of Omaha street improvement project, Metropolitan Utilities District (M.U.D.) must relocate gas and water 
valves and mains in your area.  M.U.D.’s focus is on customer safety and satisfaction during this project. 
 
M.U.D. plans to begin construction work soon; this work will continue over the next few months.  During the project, traffic in this area 
may experience several lane changes and periodic road closures as the work progresses.  It is necessary to close South 168th Street 
for several weeks. We have been communicating with the City of Omaha to coordinate road closure signage to minimize the impact this 
project has on traffic.   
 
Customers may also experience periodic gas or water shutoffs as connections are made and services are transferred to new mains.  
Advance notice will be provided prior to any planned interruption in service. 
 
We understand this may cause an inconvenience to your day-to-day routine and wanted to give you time to prepare and adjust, if 
necessary.  If you have any questions or concerns related to M.U.D.’s portion of the project, please feel free to reach out to me.   
 
For more information on the street improvement project please visit: 
http://keepomahamoving.com/projects/168th-street-west-center-road-pacific-street 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Julie Thacker 
Director, Customer Engagement 
julie_thacker@mudnebr.com  
402.504.7957 office 

 
 

 

 

Date:  May 4, 2020 
Project No.: R1761  
Project Area: S 168th Street; 

W Center Road to Poppleton Avenue 
 

see reverse side for project map 
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